Taylor University
Pillars at Taylor University

TUFW Alumni Publications Publications for TUFW and Predecessors

10-1-2012

The Fort Wayne Falcon Alumni E-Newsletter: October 2012

Taylor University Fort Wayne

Follow this and additional works at: https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications

b Part of the Higher Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Taylor University Fort Wayne, "The Fort Wayne Falcon Alumni E-Newsletter: October 2012" (2012). TUFW
Alumni Publications. 363.

https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications/363

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Publications for TUFW and Predecessors at Pillars at
Taylor University. It has been accepted for inclusion in TUFW Alumni Publications by an authorized administrator of
Pillars at Taylor University. For more information, please contact pillars@taylor.edu.


https://pillars.taylor.edu/
https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications
https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-publications
https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications?utm_source=pillars.taylor.edu%2Ftufw-alumni-publications%2F363&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/1245?utm_source=pillars.taylor.edu%2Ftufw-alumni-publications%2F363&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://pillars.taylor.edu/tufw-alumni-publications/363?utm_source=pillars.taylor.edu%2Ftufw-alumni-publications%2F363&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:pillars@taylor.edu

The Fort Wayne

A publication of the Fort Wayne
Alumni & Friends Resource Center

Your Feedback Appreciated for Future

Reunions
Reunions are special
times to come back
together to reconnect
and reminisce. Yes,
we talk about the
past, but we also
share about our lives
and current and future
plans. During FW
Celebrates! we hosted
young and older that
came back together September 28 and 29. Several have
written thank you notes sharing how good it was coming
back together on campus. With this in mind and to keep
with our mission to care and celebrate, we want to host
more reunions not only for classes but also specialty
reunions for different affinity groups. We need your help!

Two Alumni to Join Alumni Council

The FW Alumni
Council meets
quarterly to guide the
work and mission of
the FW Alumni &
Friends Resource
Center. It's with great
pleasure we
announce that Brad
Ulick g88 and Kelsey
Crook g09 will join us
lending their skills and abilities. Both were unanimously
approved after receiving recommendations from the
Nominating Committee October 13.

Tui (Walcott) Bedwell g97, past-president, and Michael

Sprunger g06 are stepping aside due to her term being

fulfilled and he is preparing to serve overseas in missions.

Additional members are being asked to give us a full slate,

but if you have a recommendation for someone to serve

with us, please email . Meanwhile,
for those who are serving us.

Volunteers Update Lists
Last month you L
provided numerous '
edits and additions to )
our list of Fort Wayne
alumni who have or ’
are serving as
missionaries around

the world. While we t

continue to finalize _ E W
this list, we have ﬂ I
begun two more lists,
where we need your feedback. Through the work of Dick
Baxter g70 and Dr. Jay Platte g69, we are putting
together a held here.
We have some holes, where we need your help. We would
appreciate YC theme, speaker and/or band, dates held,
chairman and other committee members, sponsors and
any other information that would fill out those last years of
youth conference. The years include 2002, 2003, 2004.
More detail on 2001 would also be appreciated.

Additionally, we have compiled the list of those who were
inducted into . Who have we missed?
This is a work in process, so please help by , phone
or mail by November 1, 2012.

We care, we celebrate,

/7,

Michael D. Mortensen g91
Director of Fort Wayne Alumni & Friends Relations

~_ P.S. The air is getting
&% . cooler and winter is

-l coming. Get prepared,

“@_ buy a FWBC, SCC or
A TUFW sweat shirt or

" hoodie today from the

. It's never too

" soon to be thinking of
Christmas!

Fort Wayne

Alumni & Friends Resource Center

October 2012

Along Rudisill...

e Did your mom, dad, grandpa or
grandma go to the Fort Wayne
campus? Do you have two or
three generations who
attended either the Fort Wayne
campus or a combination of
Taylor University and the Fort
Wayne campus? If yes, we
would like to hear from you.
Please

e The Resource Center is in the
final stage of publishing Dr.
Wes Gerig’s g51 next book,
Lessons From Life for Life from
the Old Testament. Watch the

in
late November to order your

copy.

, as we took a
Campus Walk in the Fall with
pictures.

e Rosemary Womack g73
began calling members of the
Class of 1973 for a possible
40th reunion in 2013. If you're
interested in participating or
helping to pull this class
together, please email

, as we
would love to see you all
again.

e Recent visitors to the
Resource Center included the
Class of 1962, Sarita Rubrake
g92, Dave g65 and Carolyn
(Mitchell) g66 Berggren, Matt
g05 and Tiffany (Gentry) g05
Carrigan, and Jennifer
Woolever g98. We love
visitors! .

e Sarita Rubrake g92 has
recently been hired as a
Residential Counselor at Boys
& Girls Homes of North
Carolina near Wilmington, NC.

e Dick Baxter g70 and Violet
(Egly) Ringenberg g45 have
had some health challenges
recently. They can use our
prayers. For more News
Notes, please or go
to

Resource Center Hours:
Monday — 8 to 5 p.m.
Tuesday — Generally Closed
Wednesday — 8 to 5 p.m.
Thursday —8to 5p.m.
Friday — 8 to 5 p.m.

Or by appointment (parking available
in back).

if we can help you in
any way, please contact the Alumni &
Friends Resource Center at (260)
744-8790 during regular business
hours or e-mail
anytime!
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